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2965 Oakland Church Rd. 

Gum Spring, VA 23065 

On the web at: 
www.Oakland-Baptist.com 

Office: 804-556-3550 

 
 

Dear Church Family,  

 

               Summer is fully upon us!  The days are long, the sun is hot and hopefully your 

garden (if you planted one) is up and growing.  We all look forward to enjoying the 

fresh vegetables from local gardens this summer.  There is nothing like a dinner with a 

table full of fresh vegetables from the garden.  This is a good reminder to ask ourselves 

about another garden… the garden of our souls.  Yes, your soul is like a garden.  It 

needs attention.  The soil of your soul needs to be cultivated and prepared.  Seeds need 

to be planted.  Weeds must be chopped.  Sun and rain must be supplied by our 

heavenly Father.  Then the harvest will come. 

               Are you giving proper attention to the garden of your soul?  Is the garden of 

your soul overgrown with weeds?  Does it need sun and rain?  Maybe you need to plant 

some new seeds or a variety of new plants.  This is what church is all about.  Oakland 

Baptist Church exists so we can encourage and help you take care of the garden of your 

soul.  Through our Sunday service and Wednesday evening gathering, we remind you 

that your soul needs attention and you must give attention to cultivating your soul just 

as you do a garden.  We also provide other opportunities such as Sunday School, Youth 

Group, Bible Studies and a number of Mission opportunities which are designed to 

strengthen and encourage us in attending to our souls and the souls of others.  If the 

garden of your soul needs attention, don’t neglect the wonderful opportunities we 

provide to help nourish your soul. 

               Vacation Bible School is one of those annual opportunities.  You can be part of 

this opportunity in so many ways… as a participant, as a worker or as a teacher.  VBS 

will be held this year June 15-19.  We hope you will join us.  There are classes for all 

ages – from small children all the way to adults. 

               On June 7, we will be celebrating our Youth and honoring our graduates.  Ali 

Marks and the Youth will be leading the service this Sunday.  Please be in prayer for 

them and for all of our graduates who will be starting a new season in their lives. 

               It is a joy to serve as your pastoral team.  Our greatest desire is to see each of 

you walking daily with Christ and serving others in His name.  Please don’t hesitate to 

let us know how we can encourage and support you. 

  

Blessings, 

 

Randy & Betty Rains 
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Ladies Event: We will have 2 
Mary Kay representatives 
providing facials on Tuesday, 
June 30 at 7pm. You MUST sign 
up for this event BY June 21 to 
Angie Wright: 804.937.5406 Thanks to all the ladies that were able to attend the Ladies Spring 

Outing at Bella Sicilia on May 14, 2015.  We look forward to seeing 
all of you at the Ladies Summer Outing in July.  
Love always,  
The Fun Team  
Angie, Sherry, Betty, Stacy, Brandy, Cassidy, Paula, Pat 

 

Keep in Touch!  

 Audrey Brown  
Lexington Court  
1776 Cambridge Drive  
 Henrico, VA 23238  

  
Ruth Coleman  
Symphony Manor 
12411 Gayton Road, #302  
Richmond, VA 23238  
  
Margie Gonzalez, 334.692.4131  
162 Jones Road  
Newton, Alabama 36352  
  
Tom & Claire Parrish, 804.447.4141  
12401 Gayton Road  
Room 325  
Henrico, VA 23238 
 
Darrell & Cheri Wise  
10759 Southern Trace Circle  
Flint, TX 75752 
 
New Address: 
PFC Bradshaw 
3-82 GSAB  
Ft. Bragg, NC  28307 

 

 

 

 

 

    

REFERENCE INFORMATION 
  
Do you want to put something in the bulletin or 
newsletter? Do you want to put something on our 
Website or in the Goshen News? If so, please submit 
the information exactly as you want it to appear and 
where you want it to appear, BY the deadlines listed 
below to: communication@oakland-baptist.com email. 
For those of you without email access, please call or 
submit your written request to Sherry Alston.  
 
Deadlines:  

Bulletin – 12 noon of each Thursday  
Newsletter – 15th of each month at noon  
Website – 12 noon of each Thursday  
Goshen Newsletter – 15th of each month  

  
Have you moved??? Has your name changed? Do you 
have an update to a birthday or anniversary in your 
family? If you answered YES to any of these 
questions…Please notify YOUR DEACON with ANY 
CHANGES to your personal information; name, 
address, phone # changes, new births, deaths, 
weddings and divorce information for name changes 
or anniversary deletions to keep the church database 
updated for newsletter & other mailings to members 
& non-members. When we don’t have your correct 
mailing address, your mail is returned to the post 
office & the church is charged return postage. If you 
don’t know who your deacon is, please contact any 
member of the Deacon Fellowship: Len & Paula 
Archer, Lesley Alford, Bobby Fields, Bill Groome, Ricky 
Harper, Frank Smith, Glenn Williams, or Angie Wright. 
Thank you.  
 

mailto:communication@oakland-baptist.com
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Happy Birthday! 
   
 
 
 
 
 
    
 

 
 
 
 

        
Congratulations to our Graduate!  

 

        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
WHAT’S UP WITH THE YOUTH THESE 

DAYS? 

  
 
Grad/Youth Sunday - June 7, 2015 - The OBC 
Youth will conduct the worship service and 
honor our graduates. Please contact Ali Marks 
should you have a graduate to me recognized.  
 
VBS - June 15-19, 2015 - The Youth will 
conduct the opening and closing ceremonies 
all week. It will be an amazing opportunity to 
show God's love! 
 
Much love and many blessings, 
Ali Marks 

Evelyn Wade 6/1 
Tanner Bradshaw  6/2 
John Barber 6/3 
Jill Harrow 6/3 
Joshua Brooking 6/5 
Crystal Pope Gillikin 6/6 
Morgan Lloyd 6/6 
Bradford Parrish 6/7 
Tiffany Gibson 6/8 
Sandra Grooms 6/8 
Robert Nixon 6/8 
Amy Murray 6/10 
Sharon Smith 6/11 
Shirley Shelton 6/12 
Kalee Jo Harrow 6/13 
Sharon Sherrill 6/17 
Tammy Brooking 6/18 
Sarah Blair 6/20 
Marie Nester 6/20 
Hayley Rosson 6/20 
Vickie Barrack 6/21 
Dana Franklin 6/21 
Jason Hart 6/22 
Jamie Snead 6/23 
Christian Justiniano 6/25 
John Hodges 6/26 
Robin Battle 6/27 
Sean Dickerson 6/27 
Doug Harpster 6/27 
Martin Walton, Jr.  6/27 
Wendi Hivey 6/28 

Preston & Betsy Young 6/6 
Ricky & Sandy Harper  6/7 
Stan & Lorraine Majka 6/12 
Grayson & Linda Proffitt 6/19 
Bruce & Liz Alford  6/22 
Ricky & Brenda Dodson 6/22 
Adam & Gwen Saunders 6/22 
Leonard & Janet Jones 6/23 
Buck & Becky Hicks  6/25 
Tony & Amy Gordon  6/29
  
  

 

Words from Women on Missions…. 

 

  
Coeburn Lunch Project 
We will collect the following: 

 Jars of peanut butter and jelly 

 Single serving fruit & pudding cups 

 Single serving bags of chips 

 Juice boxes 
 
Please place items in box provided under table 
outside the copy room. Questions? See Sharon 
Kincaid. 

 

Blue Ridge Community College 
Ashley Bath, LVT 
Associate of Applied Science Degree, 
Animal Science 
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NOTES, MISSION OPPORTUNITIES and ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

)ÔȭÓ ÔÉÍÅ ÔÏ ÕÐÄÁÔÅ 
/ÁËÌÁÎÄȭÓ Church Directory! 

BE A PART OF OUR FAMILY ALBUM 
 
 

 

We will take group shots for Oakland’s new Church Directory on Sunday, June 7 during the Sunday 

School hour.  This includes all Sunday School classes, officers, groups, etc.  Please plan to attend 

Sunday School. If you haven’t had an opportunity to have your family photo taken, please contact one 

of us below to schedule your time.   

We encourage all families to help us complete our family album! 

Any questions, please contact:   Sherry Alston 855-7446; Gail Brooks 339-4682; or Kim Rosson 928-2780 

Grief Support 
This group is for people grieving the 

death of a family member or friend. We 

understand that there are other losses in 

life that create feelings of grief. You 

might be experiencing a job loss, a 

divorce, estrangement estrangement from a child, or the loss of friends because of 
a move. This grief is real, but it is not the kind of grief 
discussed in these sessions.  Our time together will include a 
time for sharing why we came to the group (not 
mandatory), we will watch a video that is packed with 
practical information about the journey we have been 
forced to travel (faith-based videos), we will connect with 
others who are grieving, and invite God into our grief. You 
are welcome to begin attending the group at any session. 
Each is “self-contained,” so you do not have to attend in 
sequence. You will find encouragement and help whenever 
you begin.  We will meet on the 4th Sunday of each month 
at 5pm beginning with June 28. If you have questions or to 
sign up, please contact Sherry Alston (804.855.7446). We 
are trying to get a head count to plan the space needed for 
this group. However, it is not necessary to sign up in order 
to attend. 
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WEEKLY ASSIGNMENTS – June 2015 

Date Deacon Greeter Kid’s Korner Nursery Ext. Session 

07 Paula Archer Brandy Hutchinson Kathy Wade Denise Brooking Children’s Worship 

14 Angie Wright Cassidy Hutchinson Bill Groome Michelle Alford Mission Friends 

21 Lesley Alford Hazel Morgan Shirley Bath Sandy Harper Mission Friends 

28 Glenn Williams Ann Taylor Lesley Alford Cheryl Klaty Children’s Worship 

 June 2015 
 1 

 
 

2 3 
6pm WNS 

7pm Adult Bible 
Study, Youth, & 

CIA’s 
8pm Choir 

4 
7pm B&G 
Meeting 

5 
 

6 
7pm A.A. 

 

7 
9:45am SS 

11:00am Youth / 
Graduate Sunday 

11:15am 
Children’s Worship 
12:30pm Deacon’s 

Meeting 

8 
 

10am WOM 
Morning Group 

9 
 

10 
6pm WNS 

7pm Adult Bible 
Study, Youth, & 

CIA’s 
8pm Choir 

11 
 
 

12 
 

13 
7pm A.A. 

 
Relay for Life – 
GES – Join your 
Oakland Oaks 

14 
9:45am SS 

11am Worship 
11:15am 

Children’s Worship 
& 

Mission Friends  
12:30 pm Youth 

Committee 
12:30pm VBS 

Planning & 
Decorating 

15 
 

16 
 

17 
6pm WNS 

7pm Adult Bible 
Study, Youth, & 

CIA’s 
8pm Choir 

18 
10am Seniors at 

Oakland 
 

7pm WOM 
Evening Group  

19 
 

20 
7pm A.A. 

 

21 
Happy Father’s 

Day! 
9:45am SS 

11am Worship 
11:15am 

Children’s Worship 
& 

Mission Friends  
 

22 
 

23 
 

24 
6pm WNS 

7pm Adult Bible 
Study, Youth, & 

CIA’s 
8pm Choir 

25 
 

26 
 
 
 
 

27 
7pm A.A. 

 

28 
8:30am Men’s 

Breakfast 
9:45am SS 

11am Worship 
11:15am 

Children’s Worship  
12:30 Church 

Council 

29 30 
 

7:00pm Ladies 
Event – Facials for 

those signed up  

    

Vacation Bible School – Thailand Trek, 6:45pm – 9:00pm nightly. 
Commencement on Friday at 6:30pm 

Men’s Mission – Beulah 
Baptist Church June 5 -

12 
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The Acorn  
P.O. Box 99  
Gum Spring, VA 23065  
Church Office: 804-556-3550  
(please leave a message)  

Return Service Requested 
 web address: 
www.Oakland-Baptist.com 
 
 

Changes to your name, address, birthday, or anniversary? 
Please contact your deacon or call the church office at 

804.556.3550 & leave a message 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Remembered in our hearts & prayers: 
Lesley  Alford’s  cousin,  Susan 
Amanda Alston 
Kay Amos 
Len Archer’s mom 
Shirley  Bowyer’s granddaughter, Tiffany 
Denise Brooking’s co-worker 
Ann Brown 
Audrey Brown 
Ruth Coleman 
Virginia Cook 
Vicki Davenport 
Charlene & David Eshleman 
Betty Fields 
Bailey Grant-Dickerson 
Hilda Harper – Praise! 
Mike  Harris 
Harley Hart 
Hallie & Stewart Hicks 
Bill Hutchens 

Ruby Lent 
John Miller & Family 
Hazel Morgan’s brother-in-law 
Gladys Nester 
Gladys Nester’s sister & neighbor 

 
Beth Parrish 
Louise Parrish 
Heath Rains 
Betty & Randy Rains 
Taylor Roberts 
Julia Semones 
Betty Stanley 
Tony Wade 
Glenn Williams 
Sandi Williams & her mom 
Amtrak Victims 
Nepali People 

 
Our Nursing Home Members; see 

“Keep in Touch” section. 
Our Christian Love & Sympathy: 

The Family of Jane  Atkinson 
The Family of Virginia Creech  

The Glass Family 
The  Family  of  Stewart Ragland 

The Family of Dean Trickett 

Remember our Servicemen & 
Their Families: 

Joey Berlin, Stateside 
Tennis Bradshaw, Stateside 

Chris Durham, Stateside 
Gabe Edwards, Stateside 
Sully Edwards, Deployed 

Sgt. Allen Gordon, Deployed 
Daniel Gregory, Army, Stateside 

Ethan Payne, USMC, Stateside 
 

The prayer concern is completely 
revised monthly through 

mentioned prayer concerns, 
website submissions, email 
(communication@oakland-

baptist.com) or by contacting 
Sherry Alston BY the 15th of each 

month 
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